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From: Mark Kochan <kochanmt@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 15, 2023 2:49 PM
To: PCD Hearings
Subject: File P231

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-
6355 if you are unsure of the integrity of this message. 
 
We are adamantly opposed to devaluing our properties in the Sun Hills and neighboring areas. Vote against splitting 
any 5 acre properties. 
Mark & Laura Kochan 
14415 Silverton road 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


